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From: Announcement <MyFAU_Administrator@fau.edu>
Sent: Friday, February 04, 2011 3:59 PM
Subject: A Message from President Saunders

To the University Community:

Today we received word that Sheri Carter, the 29-year-old woman who investigators say
was shot by former FAU police officer Jimmy Ho when he was off duty, has passed away.

We are all shocked and saddened by this tragedy, and we send our deepest sympathy to
Ms. Carter’s family.

Sincerely,
M.]. Saunders
President



